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Meeting Date: March 23, 2023 

 

Subject: Art Without Walls  

 

Prepared by:  Jon Maginot, Assistant City Manager 

Initiated by:  Public Arts Commission 

 

Attachment(s):  Vortex 

 

Staff Recommendation 

The staff recommends the Commission recommend location for placement of Vortex. 

 

Environmental Review: 

Not applicable 

 

Summary/Project Description: 

On June 23, 2022, the Public Arts Commission (PAC) approved a call for art for entries to the 

City’s Art Without Walls program. On December 8, 2022, the PAC reviewed potential locations 

for sculptures. 

Fiscal Impact: 

Selected entries will receive a stipend of $1,500 to be paid using allocated Public Art Funds. 

 

Discussion/Analysis 

Entries were due to the City on October 13, 2022. At the October 27, 2022 PAC meeting, the 

Commission reviewed entries and selected a certain number to move forward in consideration. 

The subcommittee for this call for art recommended potential locations for the entries at the 

December 8, 2022 meeting. As of the February 23, 2023 meeting, locations had been identified 

for all pieces selected except for one. The subcommittee was directed to review potential locations 

for the remaining piece. 

 

 

 


